
Tenant Recommendation for Side Entrance Improvements 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Landlord/Property Manager's Name] 

Address: [Landlord/Property Management Company Address] 

Dear [Landlord/Property Manager's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to express my thoughts and recommendations 

regarding potential improvements to the side entrance of our property located at [Property 

Address]. 

As a tenant at this property, I believe that enhancing the side entrance could greatly improve both 

functionality and safety. The current condition of the entrance [briefly describe the current state, 

e.g., "lacks proper lighting" or "has uneven steps"] and these improvements would not only 

benefit the tenants but also enhance the overall appeal of the property. 

Some specific enhancements I would like to suggest include: 

• Adding adequate lighting for better visibility during evening hours. 

• Repairing or replacing any damaged steps to prevent accidents. 

• Installing handrails for added support and safety. 

• Landscaping the area to create a more welcoming entrance. 

Implementing these changes would significantly enhance the safety, accessibility, and appeal of 

the property, ultimately benefiting both the tenants and the value of the property. 

I appreciate your attention to these suggestions and would be happy to discuss them further at 

your convenience. 

Thank you for considering these recommendations. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


